HARRISBURG CLUB
Dec. 30, 1025.
Mr. James E. Ingraham,
St. Augustine, Florida.
My dear Mr. Ingraham-
This 1s to advise you that my work is practically

all completed and I am happler than ever before at the comlng
of a New Year.

I will be in Bt. Avgustine on January 10th and 1
shall be very happy to give you a report of what has transpired
gince I had the pleasure of making your acquaintance.

I can assure you now that we are golng to win,

Wishing you a very happy New Ysar, I am

Very sincerely
(Eigned) J. R. Deane.




